
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
440 N.E. Ash 

Pullman, WA 99163 

Pastoral Council 
Trisha Doumit, Co-Chair  509-660-0701 
Marie Parrish, Co-Chair   509-595-1252 

Faith Formation    509-332-5312 
Cory Dixon Director 
 E-mail: cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org 

Angela Nelson, Faith Formation Assistant   
 E-mail: anelson@dioceseofspokane.org  

Youth Ministries Coordinator 
Linea Johnson     509-332-5312 
 E-mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Faith Formation Board 
Kat Harris, Chair    307-760-9129 

Altar Society 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Sacred Heart Women of Service 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Knights of Columbus 
Nick Brannon, Grand Knight   206-261-5656 

Sacred Heart Social Justice Ministry 
Tim Paulitz      509-332-6184 
Francy Bose     509-332-5114 

Caritas Committee 
Bonita Lawhead    214-766-5201 

Join a Parish Music Group 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Communion for the Homebound 
Jim Evermann     509-339-3607 

Helping Hands (meals) 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Wheelchair entry is from the alley in back of the church. 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  
Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 

PLEASE notify the parish office if you are moving.  
E-mail msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Glass Recycling: We collect clean glass 
bottles and jars for recycling in the church 
parking lot from 4 pm Sat, June 28, to 1 pm 
Sun, June 29. Please bring glass in cardboard 

boxes and put it in the trailer in the church parking lot. 
We also collect screw-on metal lids for glass bottles 
and jars. Lids must be in a plastic bag. Thank you!  

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the soul of 
  Patti Watson† 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the souls in 
  purgatory† 
 Thursday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the soul of 
  Pat Caraher† 
 Friday – 7:15 am The Most Sacred Heart of  
  Jesus 

Masses of the Week of June 22 

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Pastoral council, 9:45 am, Holy Family Room. 
Tuesday: Facilities Committee meeting, 6:30 pm, hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Glass Recycling: 4 pm Saturday to 1 pm Sunday, church 
parking lot. 

El domingo 6 de julio tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. ¡Todos son bienvenidos! 

There is Spanish Mass at 1 pm July 6. All are welcome! 

Headphones - if you have trouble hearing the Mass, we 
have four FM radio headsets that pick up the signal we 
broadcast at 87.9 FM. You can take one from the rack at 
the back of the church, and return it when you leave.  
We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  

We invite you to the celebration of  
the 40th Anniversary of Holy Orders  

for Father Steven Dublinski 
Sunday, June 29,  

Bilingual Holy Mass at 11 am at Sacred Heart,  
The Knights will serve pulled pork,  

parishioners please bring salads or side dishes. 
Please carpool if possible, as parking may be limited. 

Last chance to send a video greeting,  
or story about Fr. Steve (30 seconds max). Please 
send it to msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org no 

later than Monday, June 23. Thank you! 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of June 21/22 
 4:30 pm need volunteer, Sue McNamara,  
  David Whelchel  
 8:30 am Linda Fulfs, Maria Flores, 
  Charlotte Worthy 

 11:00 am Nicole Kpakpassoko. Mary  
  Johnson, Christine Schroeder  

Lectors 

The Weekend of June 21/22 
  First Lector:  Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Mike Berney          Bonita Lawhead 
 8:30 am Jessica Cassleman (sp) Rob Cassleman 
 11:00 am Sandra Cook (sp)  Greg Johnson 

Ushers 

The Weekend of June 21/22 
 4:30 pm Karen L. Johnston & need volunteer 
 8:30 am Don & Char Snekvik 
 11:00 am Jane Hommel & Jill Patera 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of June 21/22 
 4:30 pm Chidobe Ugwu 
 8:30 am Nick & Zofia Brannon  
 11:00 am Mayzie & Eric Patera 

Greeters 

The Weekend of /June 21/22 
 4:30 pm need volunteer 
 8:30 am Jessica Cassleman 
 11:00 am Sandra Cook 

June ‘25 Donation Drive for Pioneer Square 
Pioneer Square is part of Catholic Charities 
These Pullman apartment residents are low-
income, elderly and/or disabled. 

Week Four, June 21-22, Cleaning Supplies/Other: 
Dish/Laundry detergent, Cleaning products, Toilet paper/
Facial Tissues, Hand Sanitizer, First Aid Items, Trash 
Bags. 
Week Five, June 28-29, Small Household Items: 
Pots/pans, Dishes, Flatware, Mugs, Utensils, Coffee/Tea, 
Bedding/Sheets, Blankets, Bath/Dish Towels, Shower 
Curtains, Dog Food, Cleaning Cloths, Batteries, Hangers. 
Very gently used reuseable items welcomed. 

 Put any of the items, any time, in the bin at entrance. 
To donate money, make checks payable to: Sacred Heart 
Parish, put 'Pioneer Square' on the memo line & place in 
collection or mail. 
Thank you for supporting OUR local Catholic Charities  
Sacred Heart Catholic Church Social Justice Ministry 

We need committee members for: 

• Our Lentil Fest Booth, Saturday, August 16 

• The Neighborhood BBQ, Friday, August 22 

• Our Harvest Fest, near the end of September. 

If you can help organize any of these events, contact 
Mary Sutherland, msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 
We would like the committees to meet before people start 
going on vacation. 

We invite everyone to the social hall 
after the 8:30 & 11 am Masses for 
coffee or juice and donuts.  
PLEASE use the QR code to sign up to host. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


Parish parking permits: If you are new to the parish or 
if your sticker is faded, we have (removable) parking 
stickers in the social hall. You need one on your 
windshield if you park at church any time other than 
weekend Masses. Parishioners who work or take class 
nearby may park in our lot weekdays. 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

June 7/8 collection:  $5,498.00 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $99.00 
Building Fund: $150.00 
St. Francis Guild: $75.00 
Pioneer Square: $100.00 
Food Bank: $150.00 

Mass Attendance:  
June 7/8: 4:30 pm 60 
 10:00 am 170 
  230 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for June: Loette Scharnhorst  
     & Denise Snider  
Linen Care (all year):        Mary Johnson 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Meg Gollnick, 
Dennis Duran, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, Ray & 
Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, Shay Connell, 
Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Anthony Newman, 
Kristel Tingzon, Muriel Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah 
Holbrook, Nathaniel Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's 
father), Don Allen Cook, Steven Fox, Chuck Millham, 
Diane Moser’s sons Jeff & David, Lucille Guettinger, 
Beth Wilde, Miho Nam’s mom Hye Nam, Sylvia 
Szymanski, Stan Bauer, & Elvira Giulietta Ivett Delvalle. 

Recycling at Sacred Heart: We take stretchy 
plastic (We have three collection bins: one at 
the bottom of the stairs that lead to the 
classroom hallway, one next to the men’s 

bathroom, and one at the social hall entrance.), toner/ink 
cartridges and single-use alkaline and lithium-ion 
batteries (The cartridge collection box and a battery-
collection box are in the parish library. There are more 
battery boxes on the plastic-recycling boxes). 
To recycle many electronics, markers, etc., you can take 
them to Staples. Some items earn store credit, which you 
can use, or donate to the church by crediting it to Sacred 
Heart. Use the QR code to go to Staples’ website for the 
full list of what they will accept for recycling. 

A warm welcome to all new 
parishioners. Please register online 
using the QR code, or use one of the 
paper forms at the church entrances. 

Parish information: There is a Family Room (an option 
for families with babies or restless preschoolers) up at the 
front of the church to the right of the altar. 
 The Family Room is also convenient for those who 
need to use the accessible church entrance which is 
behind the altar. This entrance is reached by turning right 
off Maple St. into the alley behind the church. 
 There is a bathroom on the main floor of the church 
in the Holy Family classroom behind the Family Room. 
 Faith Formation classrooms are downstairs. 
 Diaper changing stations are in the upstairs bathroom 
and men and women’s bathrooms (downstairs).  
 There is a parish library and bulletin board past the 
downstairs bathrooms, then the social hall at the far end. 
 The Parish Office (Fr. Steve, and all other staff) is in 
the old house next to the social hall. 

If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one, living 
or deceased, please email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org, put a note in the 
collection with the (optional) stipend. 

June 22, 2025 - The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

Tenemos información de inmigración en 
nuestra página de inicio: Conozca sus Derechos: 
We have immigration information on our home 
page. Know Your Rights. 

Communion for the Homebound: If you are homebound 
or know someone who is please contact Deacon Jim 
Evermann, 509-339-3607 or jim.evermann@gmail.com,  
and he will connect you with an Outreach Minister. 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
PALOUSE LOCKSMITH SERVICES 
Residential, Commercial, Automotive 

David & Marshon Oberlie, Locksmiths 
605 S Grand Ave, Pullman, 509-332-0100 

Ecuador Medical Mission Trip: Wanted:  Gently Used 
Baseball Hats. Please donate any youth or adult baseball 
caps that you no longer use. These will be given out to 
the people of Ecuador after they receive medical 
treatment. They will be very happy to receive this sun/eye 
protection from us! Place your donation in the box in the 
Sacred Heart social hall anytime before July 6. 

We need more altar servers! Contact Mary 
Sutherland, msutherland@dioceseospokane.org 
if you or your child are interested in this 
important parish ministry. 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center Opportunities 
Day of Work and Prayer: Fr. David Anderson, SJ 
Thursday, June 26, 9 am – 4 pm A Volunteer Opportunity! 
Lunch included. 

Ignatian Silent Day of Prayer “Ignatian Discernment in 
Everyday Life”, Fr. Dan Nevares, SJ, July 12, 9 am – 3 
pm (8:30 am check-in, $46 per person or ($56 with 
room). Lunch included. Scholarship assistance, made 
possible In Memory of Fr. Armand Nigro, SJ. 

Cooking Class “Chef Matt’s Heavenly Kitchen: Simple 
Recipes, Big Flavors” IHRC Chef Matt McDaniels 
Sun., July 20, 2 pm – 5 pm Individual: $46, Couple: $90 
Please register in advance for any of these events:  
(509) 448-1224 or visit www.ihrc.net  

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving
http://www.ihrc.net


 


